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CGCI Wildflower Conference 2012
April 4-6, 2012, Palmdale

There are ONLY SEVEN DAYS left to register for CGCI's 10th Wildflower
Conference being held in Palmdale and the Antelope Valley! If you have never
attended a CGCI Wildflower Conference or still thinking about it, don't miss this
one as the tour to the Antelope Valley California Poppy Reserve is a visit with
CGCI history.

CGCI needs 12 more room nights (6 rooms x 2 nights) to fulfill its contract with
the Holiday Inn in Palmdale. Please call 661-947-8055 and make your
reservation TODAY as well as complete the Registration form by March 23,
2012! We look forward to seeing you there April 4-6, 2012!
For more information, click here. Questions, contact Merrilee Ray, Operation
Wildflower Co-Chairman.


